
 In regards to the figures in the out-of-pocket columns, this is an estimate based on your entitled

Childcare Subsidy (CCS) which can be found through Centrelink.

If you are new to the service, or have not attended care for 8 consecutive weeks, you will be

required to notify the service of your upcoming attendance. The service will then process your

Childcare Subsidy, which will then require you to agree to the CWA and confirm enrolment

through the Centrelink app/website. If this process is not completed, the standard fee will be

charged accordingly. All subsidy claims for previous weeks will need to be claimed directly

through Centrelink, as the service is unable to ensure the successful backdating of CCS

entitlements. 

In regards to our cancellation policy, all permanent bookings require 2 weeks' notice to remove

charges, whereas casual bookings require one weeks' notice. Please be mindful when creating a

casual booking, as charges will not be removed unless the required notice period is received.

Please be aware that the government won’t pay CCS for any absences before your child physically

attends (starts at the service) or any absences after the last day your child physically attends care.

This predominantly occurs when families cease care at the service. You’ll need to pay full fees for

these days. Please go to the Services Australia website for additional information.
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* all casual bookings will incur a $5 charge (CCS discount will apply to casual charges) 


